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Dates to remember: 

Thanksgiving: 28th November 
St Andrews day :30th 
November 

Christmas Jumper day: 12th 
December 

End of term:20th December 
Christmas day: 25th 
December 

Hanukkah: 25th December- 
2nd January 

Beginning of term: 
6thJanuary 

 

 

Welcome to Amy – Amy 
will be with us 8-6 for 4 

days a week and taking on 
the new children as their 

key person. Amy has a 
Master’s degree in 

Childcare Development, 
first aid and safeguarding  

As the weather is getting 
colder please can I remind you 
all to bring in named suitable 
clothing such as Winter Coats, 
hats, scarves and gloves. As 
we do still go outside in all 
weathers.  

Communication Tip  

Speak slowly and clearly and keep it 
simple. Respond to your child's 
gestures. Gestures are an important 
part of language development. 

 

E-Safety tip: choose safe fun and educational 
sites and apps for your child. Use age ratings in 
the app store to check for suitability. 

We have had a busy term in babies with lots of new starters and lots 
of big children now transitioning to Tweenies, we will miss the older 
ones moving up but look forward to having some new characters in 
the baby room.  

We keep scrapbooks which contain all of your child’s artwork from 
their time in the baby room which you will receive when its full or 
they move up.  

 

We use lots of Makaton signs within the 
baby room and its never too early for 
you to start at home. Below are just a 

few we use that you might see you baby 
also do at home. 

Thank you    Sit

 Cat 


